
 

PRESS NOTE 

 On 19.11.2020 based on credible information that the 

employees of TASMAC Shops are selling liquor for excess 

amount more than the actual price, the officials of Vigilance 

and Anti – Corruption, Cuddalore Detachment along with 

Inspection Cell Officers conducted a surprise check at the 

TASMAC Shop No.2428, and Shop No.2429, Cuddalore District 

from which unaccounted money of Rs. 24,320/- and 

Rs.23,240/- respective were seized. The total unaccounted 

money seized was Rs.47,560/-. 


